
Regional Comprehensive Plan Steering Committee 

Meeting 3 Summary 

Date: October 14, 2024 

Time: 2:00-3:00 p.m. 

Place: Virtual via Microsoft Teams 

 

Attendees 

Loretta Baughan, Ted Cushing, Jami Gebert, Jason Grueneberg, Doug Machon, Betty Manson, 
Paul Millan, Dave Meurett, and Tim Reed 

Staff Attendees 

Christian Boulanger and Sam Wessel 

 

Meeting Overview: 

• NCWRPC staff provided a brief recap of the second meeting, mentioning that Chapter 2 
(Natural Resources), Chapter 3 (Housing), and Chapter 4 (Utilities & Community 
Facilities) of the Regional Comprehensive Plan have been reviewed at the last meeting. 
Current updates of the draft plan will continue to be posted on the NCWRPC website.   

• Staff reviewed Chapter 5 (Transportation). The Committee had no specific concerns 
with the chapter's content but would like to see intermodal transportation covered. 
Also, the topic of electric bikes/scooters will be incorporated into the chapter.  

• Staff reviewed Chapter 6 (Economic Development). The Committee did not state any 
specific concerns with the chapter's content. Industry Characteristics will be reordered 
in Table 17. 

• Staff reviewed Chapter 7 (Land Use). There were generally no concerns with the 
content, but several considerations were mentioned. Both the effects of remote work and 
the installation of solar/wind energy have land use impacts that should be highlighted in 
the chapter. 

• Staff concluded the meeting by mentioning that the Committee would receive an email 
to identify dates/times for the next meeting.  


